
 

Westminster Crier 

 

Westminster COVID-19 Fight 

As we move into our busy season, and the numbers of our residents and visitors grow, we would 

like to remind all residents, full-time and seasonal, of the importance of following CDC and Florida 

Department of Health Guidelines for COVID-19. 

Wash your hands often; avoid close contact – use “Social Distancing”; wear a mask; clean and 

disinfect often; and follow quarantine guidelines if you have been travelling or exposed to 

someone who has tested positive. 

For more info you can check the latest CDC information by going 

to https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html 

Together we can make a difference. 

 

 

Monday night Ladies Mexican Train will resume playing on Monday evenings at the Community 

Center at 7 PM. we will be playing only 4 per table and no changing tables after each hand. You 

may wear a mask. 

 

Fall back 

Don't forget to set your irrigation timers to the new time so your sprinklers will work properly 

 

Generous Westminster. 

At the October Birthday night, Valerie Bidwell passed a donation basket for donations to Harry 

Chapin Food Bank. 

Our generous residents donated $640.00. 

Harry Chapin turns every dollar donated into eight dollars of food value this brings our donation 

value to over $5,000. 

 

 

Board Meeting 

Tuesday November 17 

7 pm 

Community Center 

 

Pet Safety 

 Just a reminder that the WCA requires all pets to be on a leash whenever out of the home.  

There is a Lee County Ordinance which prohibits animals from running at large. 

Owners who allow their pets to be unleashed face a Violation Notice. 

 

Drop in Pickle ball 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html


 

Come join the fun.  All levels of expertise are welcome.  Monday through Friday starting about 8 

am.  Stop by if interested   

 

Christmas for the Guards 

Show your appreciation for our guards.  Submit your monetary donations to Betsy Rosser or to Jim 

at the office.  Please be reminded the guards cannot accept your home made goodies. 

  

Holiday Train Village Display 

2105 Oxford Ridge Circle 

Thanksgiving - New Years Eve 

Thursday, Friday, Saturday, & Sunday 

6pm-9pm 

Come check it out 

 

Sad News 

Diane Bennett, of Bainmar, recently passed away at her house.  Our thoughts go out to Chuck and 

the family at this sad time.   

For full obituary see this link 

 

 http://fortmyers.fl.newsmemory.com/?publink=0b7cfa5d4 
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